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15 June 2017 
 

Roads and Maritime Reference: SYD17/00724/01 (A17797227) 
DP&E Reference: MP06_0095 

 
Director 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Industry Assessments 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Attention: Nikki Matthews 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
MODIFICATION TO TOXFREE CHEMICAL WASTE STORAGE AND TREATMENT FACILITY – 
40 CHRISTIE STREET, ST MARYS 
 
Reference is made to your correspondence dated 24 May 2017, regarding the abovementioned 
Application which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) for 
comment. 
 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection to the 
application. 
 
The subject property is located within a possible future area of investigation north of the Great 
Western Highway for an extension of the existing Werrington Arterial Stage 1 (Gipps Street). 
Werrington Arterial Stage 2 concept proposal provides a potential link between the current 
Werrington Arterial Stage 1 and the defined Castlereagh Freeway corridor to the north. The 
Werrington Arterial Stage 2 extension is a concept proposal and is not a current project. This 
proposal may be subject to future investigations which will include appropriate community 
consultation.  

 
Any inquiries in relation to this Application can be directed to Malgy Coman on 8849 2413 or 
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Rachel Cumming 
Senior Land Use Assessment Coordinator 
Network Sydney – West Precinct 

 

  


